
PUBLIC NOTICE 

HARRISON FIRE DEPARTMENT FIRE ENGINE 
UNVEILING

DECEMBER 19, 2022 

Due to the cold temperatures expected 
today the unveiling of the new fire 

engine will be postponed until January. 

We apologize for any inconvenience.
Village of Harrison Hot Springs 

604-796-2171 
www.harrisonhotsprings.ca 




